No Operation During
Lunar New Year 2010
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Express 502 & 518 will not operate during Lunar New
Year period from Sunday, 14 February 2010 to
Tuesday, 16 February 2010.

Services will resume normal operating hours from
Wednesday, 17 February 2010.
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ase call our Customer Relations Centre at 1800-2872727 or visit our website www.sbstransit.com.s
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http://www.sbstransit.com.sg/
http://www.sbstransit.com.sg/

